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Title of Report 
 

Traffic Calming 

Summary 
 

To update the Parish Council on the traffic calming project. 

Recommendation 
 

The report be noted. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To keep the Parish Council up to date with the traffic calming project. 

Impact on Budget Each traffic calming measure has been costed and will be covered by the 
PC budget, OCC budgets or Section 106 funds. 
 

Risks 
 
 

Traffic calming measures are being introduced to slow the traffic in the 
village which will hopefully result in fewer accidents. 

 Background Since the last meeting of the Parish Council, more volunteers have come 
forward to assist with the ‘Adderbury Speedwatch’ and also to 
investigate the Twyford ‘rat-run’.   
 
To progress the Twyford ‘rat-run’ guidance is required from the County 
Council and the two volunteers are waiting to hear how they can 
progress this project and establish if it is feasible to close any roads in 
Twyford and/or introduce other measures. 
 
The two consultation processes for the proposed chicanes on Milton 
Road and Berry Hill Road and the closure of the western arm of ‘oak tree’ 
junction have both started.  This has included an article in the Banbury 
Guardian to highlight the consultations. 
 
The new road markings are in the County Council’s schedule and will be 
completed in due course. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Minutes of the Environment Committee. 

 


